SPRING MOUNTAIN LAS VEGAS, LLC

P.O. BOX 30580 LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89173

August 28, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

We have been working with Summit Restoration Will Dellaechaie in the past couple years. The
company/management has provided restoration services for us. We maintain a good working
relationship with the company due to its professional services. They pay attention to details and
provide timely responses to us. The company addresses client questions with information,
options and/or solutions.

We are happy with the services rendered by Summit Restoration and continue to work with Mr.
Dellaechaie and his staff with other ongoing projects. As of today we’ve been given a peace of
mind on its work.

Regards,

TEee—
Linda Peng



